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New computer class at Creek Street in 4th term: 

From Gwenn Ball—Computer Lab. 

Come and enjoy ‘hands on’ learning of how to arrange your photos into one beautiful package. 

This Photobookclub software enables you to design your own Photobook. You can create unfor-

gettable gifts, or holiday keepsakes of family memories that can be shared. It’s also a lovely way 

to display your own many treasured memories. It’s simple and the rewards will last a lifetime. 

Course starting Thursday 17th October—14th November for 5 weeks, 2:15pm-3:45pm. Cost $30.  

Tutor: Wendy Allan 

0414 626 296 (call or text) 

allanwendy4060@gmail.com 

 

Maleny Bus Trip:   

The bus trip to Maleny got off to a good start. The bus was 

on time and all those booked for the trip were there and 

ready to go. The traffic was reasonable and all that made a 

great start to a very pleasant day. The gardens were looking 

lovely and were well presented. There was a lot to see  and 

the very hot day was a little challenging. The photo shows 

Bruce Errey admiring the water feature at the top.  

The Gardens are worth a trip if you are up that way. 
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L: Some of our members 

resting after the  walk 

around the garden 

R: The view from the  

top of the gardens 

across to the Glass-

house mountains 
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Bookings for the Christmas Lunch: Someone had a 

rush of blood to the brain and gave the Christmas Lunch 

another name “End of Year Lunch” in the class schedule. 

Be assured that it is the Christmas Lunch and you can  

continue to book. There is a booking form on page 4.  

Please remember to advise the office if you direct-debit your  

payment so that your name can be placed on the booking sheet. 

 

Looking for a digital camera Tutor: Do you know of anyone who might be able and  

willing to run a digital camera class? There are 51 people on the waiting list so the person would 

have a willing group of students with back up if anyone dropped out. If you know of anyone, 

please advise Marilyn Wagland, Tutor Liaison officer, 

 

U3A Walking Group: This is a recent photo of the 

very active walking group who had a few days down in  

Stanthorpe. They frequently go to interesting places for a 

few days. If you are interested in joining the walking 

group  contact Kay Andersen. 

 

 

Facebook:   

from Stephen Baggaley  

Are you on Facebook? We are looking for your stories and photos.  

What our Facebook page can do for you … 

Our Facebook page is open to the public and anyone can read it at any time without having to log 

in. To enter, all you need to do is click on the icon which appears on the top right-hand corner of 

our website pages and this will take you directly across to Facebook. 

The better option is, if you are not already using it, to join Facebook and then click the Like icon 

on U3A Brisbane's page. By doing this, as every new entry is uploaded to our Facebook page, it 

will be sent across to you, thereby keeping you up to date with things as they happen. 

If you are cautious about using Facebook, bear in mind that you have the option to set up your 

security on Facebook so your own page is absolutely confidential. In addition, the less information 

you provide about yourself, the safer you will be. 

Helen Dubois 

Editor 

3398 9668; hellsbells21@optusnet.com.au 

P.S. The office will be open over the term break from 9:00am until 12:00 noon. 
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